
Family doctors are the foundation of the healthcare system, and the  
Ontario College of Family Physicians is calling on Ontarians to recognize  
their family doctor for their outstanding care and dedication to patients.  
Tell us how your family doctor has positively impacted your life.

To submit your nomination, scan the QR code or visit ontariofamilyphysicians.ca/nominate 
and complete the online form by August 15, 2024

Nominations are open!


